
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Proposed changes to Parking Restrictions  
 
CITY ROAD, BEESTON – PUBLIC ADVERT   
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver Highway 
Services. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding the existing layout and parking 
provisions on City Road, Beeston. Users have expressed concern that the gap between parking 
spaces for non-motorised users is too narrow. The lack of dropped kerbs on the adjacent footway 
means that wheelchair/pushchair users and cyclists must squeeze through this narrow gap and 
travel in the road until they reach dropped kerbs. 
 
In response to these concerns, Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to modify the existing 
scheme to improve access for these users.  
 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/ SLW/3709/04 and comprise of :- 
 

• Remove 2 parking spaces and extend Double Yellow Lines on the south-west side of the 
road 

• Remove Double Yellow Lines outside 21/23 and replace with 1 new resident parking space 

• New dropped kerbs to allow access for cyclists, pushchairs and wheelchair users 
 

Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 14th 
June 2022. Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as 
appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

Steph Walford 

     
Steph Walford (Mrs) 
Highway Improvements Co-Ordinator 
 
Tel: 0115 977 4742  
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

 
   

   

My ref: H/SLW/ TRO 5310 

Date: 13th May 2022 
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